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Report to the Meeting of the Members’ Council

8 May 2012

Quality Account & Report

For: Comment

Executive Summary
Each year we are legally mandated to produce a Quality Report and Account according to the format and guidelines provided by the Department of Health and Monitor.  We have to formally publish this by the end of May 2012.

Part of the procedure in producing the document involves sending the report to the Members’ Council for their comments on the content.  Any formal opinions expressed by the Council will be incorporated into the final version of the report.

The timetable to produce this is very tight and so there is some information still to come; this is shown in yellow highlight in the text

The final version will be presented to the Board in May prior to publication on 31 May 2012. 

Report

See annex.

Recommendation

The Members’ Committee is asked to consider the draft version of the Quality Report and Account and provide comments as appropriate.

Author and Title: 	David Allen, Management Consultant 	
Lead Executive Director:	Ros Alstead, Director of Nursing and Clinical Standards
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